
From: Hilary Saunders 
Sent: 12 April 2019 08:40
To: 'Forecast, Lauren'
Subject: RE: 279547 (03) Rebuilding of overhead line (North York Moors NP)
NYM/2019/0154EN/OHL
 
Dear Lauren,
 
Thanks for your email.  We can agree an extension until 7th May but we will need
comments by that date.
 
In terms of the HBA information – the National Park Authority is not the determining
Authority – that is the Secretary of State for the Department of Energy and Climate
Change. We are only able to object or make observations and comments, so if your
advice is that an HRA should be undertaken, we can pass those  comments on.
 
Hope that helps.
 
Hilary
 
H. Saunders
 
Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI
Planning Team Leader
Development Management
 
Tel. no 01439 772700
 
e-mail: h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk
 
From: Forecast, Lauren
Sent: 11 April 2019 15:34
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: 279547 (03) Rebuilding of overhead line (North York Moors NP) NYM/2019/0154EN/OHL
 



 
 
Dear Hilary,
 
Thank you for consulting Natural England on planning application ref: NYM/2019/0154EN/OHL.
 
I note that the deadline for our comments is 01/05/19. We currently do not have capacity to
respond to this until a new member of staff joins the team on 23/04/19. I was therefore
wondering if it would be possible to be granted an extension of 1 week (until 07/05/19) in order
to submit our comments?
 
I also note that there does not appear to be any ecological information or Habitats Regulations
Assessment information on your website for this application. Given that this is within a SSSI and a
SPA/ SAC such information is usually required. Has such information been submitted with this
application?
 
Kind Regards,
 
Lauren
 
Lauren Forecast
Team Leader
Central Delivery Team
Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire Area Team
Foss House,
Kings Pool, 1-2 Peasholme Green,
York, YO1 7PX

 
www.gov.uk/natural-england
 
Follow us on Twitter: @NEYorksNLincs
 
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where
wildlife is protected and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for
future generations.
 
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid
travelling to meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing.
 
Natural England offers two chargeable services – The Discretionary Advice Service (DAS)
provides pre-application, pre-determination and post-consent advice on proposals to
developers and consultants as well as pre-licensing species advice and pre-assent and
consent advice.  The Pre-submission Screening Service (PSS) provides advice for protected
species mitigation licence applications.
 
These services help applicants take appropriate account of environmental considerations at an
early stage of project development, reduce uncertainty, reduce the risk of delay and added cost
at a later stage, whilst securing good results for the natural environment.
 
 
 
 

http://www.gov.uk/natural-england
https://www.gov.uk/discretionary-advice-service-get-advice-on-planning-proposals-affecting-the-natural-environment-in-england
https://www.gov.uk/pre-submission-screening-service-advice-on-planning-proposals-affecting-protected-species



